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REUNION INVITATION & JUNE 2018 NEWSLETTER 

In this edition:
• Memorabilia re-installed at Doctor Syntax Hotel  
• 2018 Des Sward Golf Day 
• Request for photos and anecdotes of the SBFC women 
• Invitation to 2018 Reunion - Celebrating the contribution of 

women to the SBFC 
• Photos 

Club Memorabilia re-installed  at Doctor 
Syntax Hotel 
As we foreshadowed, our larger items of memorabilia (including honour 
boards, framed jumpers, senior premiership team photos and premiership  
shields) have been re-installed in the Sports Bar of the Doctor Syntax Hotel.  

Please show your appreciation by supporting the Doctor Syntax Hotel. 1978 Premiership 
Shield



2018 Reunion 
 
This year at our reunion we will celebrate the contribution that 
women have made to our club. We will also recognise the 40th 
anniversary of the 1978 senior TFL premiership and the 
anniversaries of  a number of personal achievements. 
 
The reunion will be on Friday 3 August 2018 at 6:30 - 8:30 pm, 
Derwent Sailing Squadron, Marieville Esplanade, Sandy Bay. 
After the success of 2017 Reunion we are sticking to the same 
cocktail style format but fewer speeches and more time for 
chatting. 
 
Refer to page 3 for the invitation, booking and payment details

Annual “Des Sward” Golf Day:

The numbers participating in the Golf day are growing each year with 
52 people participating in 2017.   
Thanks to Wrest Point, Treasury Wines and Fred Newton for prizes last 
year. 
 
The 2018 “Des Sward” Golf Day is set down for 5 November 2018, 
at the Kingston Beach Golf Club.   Put the date in your diary and 
contact Des to get on his email list for the event:  
desmond.sward@bigpond.com or mobile 0427 429 192.   
  
Good prizes were provided in previous years and Des would welcome 
assistance in obtaining donations towards prizes this year.

We need your help to 
properly recognise the 

women who did so 
much for our football 

club. 
Please send us, or 

bring to the reunion, 
anecdotes and copies 
of photos featuring the 

women that we can 
share on the night and/

or add to our history 
collection on our 

website and Face Book 
page. 

Some photos on page 4



Sandy Bay & South East, Past Players, Officials & Supporters Assoc. Inc. 
                                                        Invites you to our

2018 ANNUAL REUNION
 

CELEBRATING SBFC WOMEN

Cocktail Party  
6:30 – 8:30 pm, Friday 3 August 2018 

DERWENT SAILING SQUADRON

Cost: $20 per person  
(Includes finger food, membership and lucky door prizes) 

Drinks can be purchased at DSS member prices 

BOOKINGS BY 20 JULY 2018 ARE ESSENTIAL 

DRESS CODE: SMART CASUAL – NO DENIM PLEASE 

PAYMENT by EFT (preferred) 

Name of account: Sandy Bay Past Players  
BSB 017324 A/C 496611146 Description: [Your Name]

Please confirm your EFT Payment with a list of guests on your booking & any special 
dietary requirements to Ken McNamara 

email kennyhmcnamara@outlook.com 
mobile 0434 471 647 
 

PAYMENT BY CHEQUE 

Payable to SB&SEPPO&S Association with a list of guests on your booking & any special 
dietary requirements is to be sent to: 

Ken McNamara, 84 Norma Street, HOWRAH, Tas, 7018 



Team of 1982

Celebrating


